
From: Arias, Arthur
To: Amanda Trujillo Davis
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; James_Amos@blm.gov; Shelly Tucker
Subject: Re: (C-141 Initial/3160-5/ARC) FIREFOX 4 FEDERAL COM #005H (30-015-41423)
Date: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 8:34:17 AM
Attachments: image001.png

An arch survey has been completed on this area.  You are cleared to proceed.

Arthur Arias
aaarias@blm.gov
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management,Carlsbad Field Office 
575-234-6230  Cell 575-499-3378

On Tue, Jul 19, 2016 at 1:59 PM, Amanda Trujillo Davis <ATrujillo@concho.com> wrote:

Mr. Bratcher/Mr. Arias,  

 

Attached are a C-141, BLM Form 3160-5, and a map of the area for your
consideration. I’d like to also request Arc clearance for this location at this time as well.  If
you have any additional questions please feel free to contact me.

 

Thank you,

 

Amanda Trujillo Davis

Senior Environmental Coordinator

COG Operating LLC

Cell: 505.350.1336

Office: 575.748.6930

atrujillo@concho.com

 

1401 Commerce Drive

Carlsbad, NM 88220

 

mailto:aaarias@blm.gov
mailto:ATrujillo@concho.com
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:James_Amos@blm.gov
mailto:stucker@blm.gov
mailto:aaarias@blm.gov
mailto:ATrujillo@concho.com
mailto:atrujillo@concho.com


 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or
privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying
of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited.  If you
received this email in error,  please immediately notify the sender by return email and
delete this email from your system.  Thank you.

 

From: Amanda Trujillo Davis 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 6:21 PM
To: Heather Patterson; Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us; James_Amos@blm.gov; Shelly Tucker
Subject: (Notification) FIREFOX 4 FEDERAL COM #005H (30-015-41423)

 

Mr. Bratcher/Ms. Tucker,

 

COG Operating LLC is reporting a release on the FIREFOX 4 FEDERAL COM #005H
 (30-015-41423)

Unit M Section 4 Township 19S Range 31E

The release occurred at 8:00 am on 7/11/2016

Released:  25 bbls Oil; 5 bbls PW

Recovered: 15 bbls Oil; 3 bbls PW

 

This release was caused by a heater treater at the battery. The area is being evaluated and a
C-141 will be submitted. If you have any additional questions please feel free to contact me.

 

Thank you,

 

Amanda Trujillo Davis

Senior Environmental Coordinator

COG Operating LLC

mailto:Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:James_Amos@blm.gov


Cell: 505.350.1336

Office: 575.748.6930

atrujillo@concho.com

 

1401 Commerce Drive

Carlsbad, NM 88220

 

 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or
privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying
of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited.  If you
received this email in error,  please immediately notify the sender by return email and
delete this email from your system.  Thank you.
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